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We are not indifferent to our future
On the 26th of February, 2020, the students of the group 408 of the Faculty of Mechanization of
Hydromeliorative Works, the group 403 "Mechanization of water management and land reclamation"
department with assistant- teacher  S.Meylikuziyev ” visited the 22 international exhibition organized by
Chamber of Commerce, Ministry of Higher and Secondary Special Education of the Republic of Uzbekistan
and “Expocontact”. At the exhibition, young people were able to engage in open dialogue with
representatives from different universities about the further linking of their activities with foreign or
national universities.
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